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       SIDEWALK HANDICAP RAMP RECONSTRUCTION 

- Goodale and Franklin St. – 
 

THURSDAY, MAY 23, 2024 
 
 

As part of the city’s maintenance program, On Point Excavation and Construction, LLC 
will be pouring concrete for the sidewalk handicap ramps at the intersection of Goodale 
Street and Franklin Street.  

 
 This work is scheduled to begin around 8:00 AM Friday, May 24, 2024, and be 
finished by 4:00 PM Friday May 31, 2024.   

 
Delays should be expected on Franklin St., and Goodale St.  Access may be limited at 

times, motorists should avoid the area if possible, and use detours around the construction 
zone. As always, motorists should exercise extreme caution when encountering work crews 
and work zones. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact the Engineering Department at (315) 785-

7740. 
 

The City of Watertown would like to thank you for your patience and cooperation 
while this work is completed. 
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